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CIRCULAR NO. 25-1866 
Date: September 11, 2025 
To: All Association Members 
Re: Decimal Extension – Rate Sheets 
 
 
Overview 
As a reminder, 2026 pure premium base rates (PPBRs) and expected loss rates (ELRs) 
now have 3 decimal places. Your experience rating worksheets will reflect this change. 

Decimal Extension Additional Information 
The ELRs on rating worksheets effective 1/1/26 and later will extend to three decimal 
places. However your experience rating factor will remain at two decimal places. 
 
For more information, please see the following resources:   

• Circular Letter No. 24-1836  
• Decimal Extension – Why do it?  
• Circular Letter No. 24-1853  
• Coming Soon: Decimal Extension  
• Decimal Extension FAQs  

  
Contact Information 
If you have questions about this publication, please contact us: 
 
Phone: 952-897-1737 (Option 3) 
Email: Actuarial@mwcia.org  
Hours: Monday–Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/NewsFeed/Circulars/24-1836.pdf
https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/NewsFeed/NewsLetters/24-1nl.pdf#Decimal
https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/NewsFeed/Circulars/24-1853.pdf
https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/NewsFeed/NewsLetters/25-1nl.pdf#page=4
https://www.mwcia.org/FAQsCategory/decimal-extension?cr
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